
Resilient Leaders Workshop 
Red Cross will be running the Resilient Leaders workshop in the City of Onkaparinga on 
Fridays 22 and  29 June 2018.  
 

Over the two days, you will learn about:- 
• South Australian emergency management processes, 
• The psychosocial or human impacts of emergencies, and 
• How you can support your community in preparing for, responding to and recovering 

from emergencies. 
 

This free workshop includes interactive activities, stories from real disasters and a panel 
discussion with a number of emergency management agencies.  
 

At the conclusion of Resilient Leaders, you will have new skills and knowledge that will 
enable you to better support your community through emergencies.   You will have the 
opportunity to plan what can happen in your community and what supports will be needed 
from others.  
 

Red Cross staff and volunteers are experienced in supporting communities in emergency 
preparedness, response and long term recovery.  There are no costs for participants, as Red 
Cross is delivering the workshops as part of the disaster resilience partnership with the City 
of Onkaparinga.  Looking forward to seeing you there. 
 

When: Fridays 22 and  29 June 2018.  
 
 

Where: The Civic Area Noarlunga 
 

Time: 9am to 4pm 
 

RSVP: To register please contact Learning and Development at 
LearningandDvelopmentReg@onkaparinga.sa.gov.au (please note this is the corret 
spelling of the email address 
 

Morning tea and lunch is provided.  As numbers are limited, please be quick to 
register your attendance. Please note that participants are asked to commit to the 
full two days to minimise disruption for others.  
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